
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Blaengwrach Community Council 

wish to annouce that the 

2024 Remembrance Service 

will take place in the 

Welfare Hall, Heol Y Felin, Cwmgwrach, 

commencing at 10.30 a.m. 

Sunday, 10th November 2024 

 

Refreshments will be served after the service 


